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ANNUAL BOOK FAIR 

Tuesday 7th November 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our annual Autumn Book Fair will be in school from Tuesday 14th November 

to Friday 17th November. As usual all children will get the chance to 

browse through the books during the school day and families will get the 

chance to browse and buy before and after school.  

The prices vary from pocket money books to more expensive books and 

packs. The fair always has lots of good ideas for Christmas gifts and also 

stocks stationary and posters. 

We look forward to 

seeing you there.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C L Withers 

Headteacher 
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